
Dear Co-Chairs Roblan, 
 
Are you trying to make people and businesses leave Oregon?  Please, please, please reconsider your "tax 
and spend" ways and give us all a break!  We need MORE BUSINESSES in Oregon, not less! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandy Fisher-McKenna 
132 Black Oak St 
Grants Pass, OR 97527 
sandy@sandyfisher.com 
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